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Friday 13th April 2022 
 
Parents/Guardians of All Pupils  
 
Dear Parents/Guardians 
 
Re: Clarification regarding nut-based products 

Following the letter sent out to all our families last week, I would like to take this opportunity to thank parents for 

trying so hard to ensure the items that are sent into school are safe and for being so conscientious in doing so. However 

as staff and parents have all found it is so tricky to find items that don’t say “may contain nuts.”  

In order to address this, we are being very kindly supported by the parents of our children with the nut allergies to 

ensure we have some clarity and we can manage the situation safely for all pupils.  

From this point forward, please do not send your child into school with any product for a snack or packed lunch which 

states: may contain traces of peanuts and/or contains nuts. 

If the snack say “may contain nuts” we are allowing them into school on the sound advice of our experts.  

To remind parents please avoid the items below, potential allergens could include the following, if found in lunch 

boxes they will be removed and disposed of:  

 Spreads, e.g. chocolate spread ie Nutella 

 Cereal bars  

 Some types of biscuit containing nuts 

 Condiments, e.g. satay sauce 

 Cakes containing nuts 

 Some snack pots containing nuts 

 

Kind regards 

 
Miss Stewart 
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